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THE POVIAT STAROSTY IN WOŁOMIN


The Battle of Ossów took place on August 14, 1920. It was a part of the battle of the 1st Army, whose task was to repel the enemy's advance in the suburbs until August 16, i.e. until the troops under the command of Marshal Piłsudski set out from Wieprz River.
The battle went down in history as the first battle that brought the defeat of the Red Army in the battle of Warsaw.
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